
South Grove Primary School  

             Half -Termly Homework Project.  

Class:  2S 

Due: 17th October 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Please support your child in completing the project below.  

The children will be rewarded for completed projects. If you have any questions, please 

ask your child’s class teacher.  

We can not wait to see some amazing home learning!  

This half-term, we are learning about Habitats in Science. Research your favorite        

animal and what habitat you would find it in, then use this knowledge to design 

your very own small world habitat. This can be designed in any way you see fit, 

ranging from a detailed drawing to 3d crafting. You can use recyclable materials 

for your project and your habitats can be made using junk modelling, such as   

unwanted shoebox or finished egg box. All of your wonderful creations will be 

put together in a school wide exhibition, so please bring your wow factor to 

these creations! 

 

 


